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 The meeting was called to order by Cliff Mueller in the Community 
Room, Sheridan City Hall, 4101 S Federal Blvd.   
 
 Board Members present Cliff, Bill, Roger, Bonita, Don.  Absent 
Chuck. 
 
 Andrew Padbury was present; he lives at the Veteran’s 
Administration property at the corner of Oxford and Irving.  Don Ezell’s 
grandson Austen, was also present. 
 
 A motion was made by Don, seconded by Roger to approve July 27, 
2015 minutes. Motion carried 
 
 Roger reported that there is no change in the report, we have 
$7,926.69 in the accounts, see exhibit A.  A motion was made by Don, 
seconded by Cliff, to accept the report.  Motion carried. 
 A bill for $97.03 was presented by Bonita for the printing of the 
booklet.  A motion was made by Don, seconded by Roger, to pay this 
bill.  Motion carried. 
 A bill for $25.00 was presented by cliff for 4-Reel productions for 
the jpg of the maps.  A motion was made by roger, seconded by Bill to 
pay this bill.  Motion carried.  
   

 Correspondence: We received another debit/credit card request.  
Cliff asked the board to approve the destruction of all such requests in 
the future.  A motion was made, seconded, and passed to approve the 
destruction request. 
 
 The Display Case was postponed 
  

Schools Committee report:  Roger has given Polly Plancart, the 
secretary at the High School all the reports made by the School 
Committee. He has met with David Fromson, Activities Director from the 
High School.  They discussed obtaining information from the Athletic and 
Academic Walls of Fame.  The committee is planning for an all class 
school picnic for Sunday August 7, 2016.  This would be a 50th reunion 
for the Class of ‘66.  Mr. Fromson will make the request through the 
school district on behalf of the committee and to South Suburban for the 
shelter reservation.  Adrian Vigil has agreed to assist the committee with 
a history on Alice Terry Elementary.  An announcement was made on the  
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Alumni Facebook page about Alice Terry.  Another announcement was 
made about putting together a band program history for the high school.  
Over 70 comments have been received about the band program including 
three links to band championship performances on You Tube from the 
alumni.  Announcements were also put up for the high school basketball 
program.  A pending announcement will be made for the wrestling 
program. 
 
 No report was available for the parks sign(s) wording.   
 
 Report on Sheridan Celebrates event, there were 88 booths, the 
parade lasted over an hour, but there were fewer attendees. 
  
 The meeting was adjourned at 8:17 pm. 


